Malaika J. Newball

From: Malaika J. Newball

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 4:08 PM

Subject: NRS22.201 and NRS22.320 - Final Permits and Response to Comments
Attachments: NRS22.201 final.pdf; NRS22.320 final.pdf; Duck River Pilot reponse to comments.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello,

Thank you for your participation in the review of the draft permits for the Duck River Pilot Withdrawal Permitting, either
by providing written comments or attending the public hearing held on October 30, 2023, at Henry Horton State Park in
Chapel Hill, Tennessee. As a participant, you are receiving the attached Response to Comments and the final permits for
Bedford County Utility District and Duck River Utility Commission. No decision has been finalized for the remaining
utilities.

Note: The attached PDF will serve as your original document. If you require a paper copy of the permit, you can open
the attached PDF and print it out. Paper copies available by request.

Kind Regards,

TN Envirenment &
= Conservation

Malaika Newball | Administrative Services Assistant II
Division of Water Resources - Natural Resources Unit
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, Eleventh Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., Nashville, TN 37243

p. (615) 532-0359 f. (615) 532-0686
Malaika.].Newball@tn.gov

tn.gov/environment

TDEC Staff often work remotely from home. Please schedule in-person visits, meetings, or discussions in advance.



